
UPCOMING

Congratulations to our Tournament Team on a job well done!
They came away with several placements at the Best of the Best
Sparring Championship in Peachtree City, GA. The team
members who competed were: Ashton Cornell, Charles Flores
Patino, Cooper Rogers, Lyric Blankenship, Matthew Espinoza,
Nathan McAllister, Randy Mora, and Tyler Beil.

 - Mr. Cooper: 1st in 12-13 Point Sparring; 12-13 Grand Champion
 - Mr. Nathan: 1st in 16-17 Point Sparring; 16-17 Grand Champion
 - Mr. Lyric: 4th in 16-17 Point Sparring
 - Tyler: 1st in 14-15 Continuous Sparring; 2nd in 14-15 Point Sparring
 - Charles: 1st in 12-13 Continuous Sparring
 - Ashton: 3rd in Point Sparring
 - Mr. Nathan/Mr. Lyric: 2nd in Tag Team Sparring
 - Mr. Nathan/Tyler: 3rd in Team Sparring
 - Charles/Ashton: 2nd in Tag Team Sparring
 - Charles/Ashton/Randy: 4th in Team Sparring

WAY TO GO!

A huge thank you to the kids who helped with the setup &
cleanup at the Veteran's Day Parade. Seeing the hard work
and enthusiasm they had to help honor our veterans makes
us proud!

Getting Ready for
Christmas...

HIGHLIGHT

Macon County School Half Day: Friday, Dec. 20

Christmas Break Day Camp: Dec. 23, 26-27, 30, & Jan. 2-3
from 7:30am-5:30pm. Contact Mrs. Meagan at (828) 421-
0993 to reserve your spot!

Closed: Dec. 24-25, 31; Jan. 1

NEWSLETTER

Recently, the karate kids
helped to sort and bag

candy for the Senior
Center. The Senior

Center will deliver the
goodie bags to nursing

home residents in
Macon County to help

spread Christmas cheer!

COMMUNITY CORNER

Pictured, L-R: Daniel Mora, Victoria
Lightner, Ethan Ray, Ariyah Blackwell

These students work incredibly hard, and
have come so far. Please join us in
celebrating our Students and Athletes of
the Month!

Website: antoinemartialarts.com 
Phone Number: (828) 349-0328
Address: 236 Cunningham Rd. Ste 9
Franklin, NC 28734
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Facebook: Danny Antoine’s Martial Arts Academy
Instagram: @dannyantoinesmartialarts

Youtube: Danny Antoine’s Martial Arts AcademyKAVOD ATHLETIC COMPOUND

Parent’s Night Out was a
great time. Thank you to

everyone who came!

Be watching for a Parent’s
Night Out announcement in

January!

Merry Christmas!


